
 

 

 

 

 
 

Discrimination is Against the Law 

 
The University of Akron complies with applicable Federal and State civil rights laws and 
does not discriminate on the basis of any protected class. For more detailed information 
please visit our Affirmative Action policy on the EEO/AA website at 
www.uakron.edu/hr/eeoaa/. 
  
The University of Akron will also provide requested accommodations such as:  

▪ Provides free aids and services to people with disabilities to communicate 
effectively with us, such as:  

• Qualified sign language interpreters  

• Written information in other formats (large print, audio, accessible 
electronic formats, other formats)  

▪ Provides free language services (for most common languages) to people whose 
primary language is not English, such as:  

• Qualified interpreters  

• Information written in other languages  

 
If you need these services, please file a request with Tami Hannon, ADA Coordinator.  
 
If you believe that The University of Akron has failed to provide these services or 
discriminated in another way on the basis of the protected classes listed in our policy, 
you can file a complaint with:  
 
Tami Hannon 
Director, EEO/AA 
Administration Services Building, Room 138  
185 East Mill Street, Akron, OH 44325-4709  
(330) 972-7300  
(330) 972-5816 (f)  
EEOCompliance@uakron.edu  

You can file a complaint in person or by mail, fax, or email. If you need help 
filing a complaint, Tami Hannon, Director EEO/AA is available to help you. 

Office of Benefits Administration The University of Akron 
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Akron, OH 44325-0602 
t: 330-972-4840 
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